Good afternoon, South School Families,

This is a reminder that this Friday, January 14, 2022 is an SIP early release day. Students will
have lunch and then be dismissed two hours early, beginning with kindergarten at 12:25pm.

In addition, there is no school on Monday, January 17, in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.
Students will return to school on Tuesday, January 18.

Wednesday, January 26 will also be an SIP early release day. The SIP early release day
originally scheduled for Wednesday, February 16 will now be a full day of student attendance.

Thank you.
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